
Minutes  8-10-2010

Board members present were Virginia Apker – Treasurer, Neil Cox – RE, Steve
Herrod, Patrick Lipsinic,  Asst. RE, Betty Martin – Secretary, and George Walker.
The minutes of the July meeting were approved as printed on the website, and
the treasurer’s report was approved as presented.

Solo Report – Todd Swain: Two additional events have been added to the
schedule.  Check the NEOkla website for the dates.

New Business:

Betty Martin moved to donate $100.00 to the SCCA Foundation in memory of
NEOkla member Russ Neely, who died recently from a head injury.  George
Walker seconded.  Motion carried.

Meeting adjourned.

Betty Martin, Secretary


